
  

 

 

July 1, 2022 

Dear AUB Students and Professors,  
 
 
Eid Al Adha will begin on Saturday, July 9, 2022. Accordingly, the University will observe 
Monday, July 11, and Tuesday, July 12, 2022 as holidays, and no instructional activities 
(classes, tests, labs, etc.) will be held on these days. 
 
Adha Mubarak. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
  
Office of the Registrar 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


